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Public Spaces Protection Order (PSPO)
Saint Hill Road, East Grinstead

Did you witness or experience activity during the Church of Scientology’s
annual event on Saint Hill Road, East Grinstead, on the 25th, 26th, or 27th of
October? Whether you are a resident/passerby, protester, or attendee, your

experience is important to us.

We are collecting statements from all involved to help us understand the
impact of the events and protests on the community. Your statement can
make a difference in how the situation is managed moving forward and will
be crucial in helping shape decisions on the future management of protests
in this area.

To submit your detailed statement, you can either:
- Visit the following website: https://direc.to/mppN
or
- Scan the QR code below.

Please note that the Council will comply with the applicable parts of the
Data Protection Act 1998 and the UK General Data Protection Regulation.
Information provided may be used as evidence in court. Personal details will
be redacted where necessary to protect your privacy

Your contribution is valuable in ensuring that the concerns and experiences
of everyone involved are considered and documented, and your evidence
will help inform decisions about how future protests are handled.
Please send your statement to us by Friday 22nd November.

For more information or assistance,
please contact: pspo@midsussex.gov.uk
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